
From: Jim.Barker@ses-americom.com 
Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2005 12:08 PM 
To: Towanda Bryant 
Subject: RE: Application Changes 
 
Towanda, the corrections to our filing, SES-LIC-20050829-01184 are as follows:  
Questions 30, 31, 32, and 33 should have been left blank as the application is 
being filed for a non-common carrier.  
We accept reducing the power .37db for EIRP/carrier of 76.13 to make the output 
power (Pt Watts) within acceptable limits at 449.7.  


